RESPECT AND EMPATHY FOR ALL
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Students from Foundation—Grade 2 will be
heading to the Forge Theatre on Wednesday 22nd
March for a TUBBS cluster excursion for the
showing of the Wind in the Willows at 10am.
Students will catch a bus from school and return
to school via the bus. Please have permission slips
returned by Monday 20th March.
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Swan Reach Primary School would
like to congratulate Abby Wyatt o
her success in being selected by
SSV Cricket trials to travel to
Melbourne and further her cricke

skills. Abby is one of only three
girls from all of Gippsland to be
selected, well done Abby.
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Personalisation in education.
Last week, | was told that my old 5 & 6 teacher padsed away. Bill must have been in his mid-%dspeople
would say that he had a ‘good innings’.

Bill did have a good innings, living in the samauke with his wife, for at least 40 years (Whemidihed my primary
schooling). Participated in all the clubs that everpected of teachers during the 70's.

Bill was also the teacher that helped me decidetmme a primary teacher, in the first place. tNat | was a
‘teacher’s pet’ or anything like that — | receiveg quota of the strap, from him, but always felitthgot away with
more than | copped. He was also the traditioradher who sat us in rows, expected total silenbeyvasked and
taught the curriculum to the 30 odd students,antfiof him.

So what made Bill such an influence on my teachivitgen others were more fun and less strict?

I think he personalised teaching, making an etfoknow his students. Being top heavy with boyscimof
our maths was sport orientated.

He ‘streamed’ his students according to abilityelev—\We worked at our own levels.

He was very even with the ways he treated the stadePraise when you did the right thing, the stiiaypu
didn't.

Tried to find out the interests of each student.

We knew the boundaries—Even when we challenged.them

Trust was important.
Many years later, | was showing Gracie around nilystdmping ground and we drove past Bill's houas.Grace
said, despite the trauma of teaching someone lékgtriooked like he was still living at the san@ubke and con-

vinced me to call in.

| doubted if he would still remember me, but it Wibbe nice to say ‘Hello’. So imagine my surpngieen Mrs B.
opened the door and greeted me by my name anthsaiBill would love to see me.

After a lovely time catching up with old memorié$pund out that he would occasionally walk acrthesroad, to
Flora Hill Primary School and looked up his olddgats, who took up teaching, and see where theg wete said he
liked to see what everyone was doing.

| think what | liked about Bill, was that all of wgere individuals — We mattered.

Be sure to have a good read of the informationrgoé in this weeks newsletter for our School’s light Fair if
each family contributes it will make a large taslsier.






Students in Mrs Rogers class 2/3/4 wil
be sent home with their Study Ladder
passwords today.

Buddies Dancing Fun Last Friday

Hokey Pokey

Heel and Toe






